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Administration.

OToole. Charles
Joseph

O'Toole, John Charles
OToole, Richard

Crompton (trading
as

Toole and Sons)

Good field, George ..

Murray, Bernard
Croft

Thome, Stanley Rees

Oppermann, William
Alexander

Hepworth, Alfred ...

All lately residing and
carrying on business at
62, Great Horton-road, in
the city of Bradford, but
now at 40, Eus ton -road,
Morecambe, Lancashire

6, Bristol-road, Weston-
super-Mare, Somerset

EHerslie, Chichester,
Sussex

16, Coycburch - road,
Bridgend, in the county
of Glamorgan, and carry-
ing on business at 54,
Nolton-street, Bridgend

498, West Green - road,
Tottenham, in the county
of Middlesex

Residing and carrying on
business at 540, Hessle-
road, and also carrying
on business at 324 and
476, Hessle-road, all in
the city and county of
Eingston-npon-Hull

Hair Specialists ...

Baker and Con-
fectioner

Horticulturist ,..

Butcher

Automobile
Engineer

Fruiterer

Bradford ...

Bridg water

Brighton ...

Cardiff

Edmonton

Kinpston-upon-
Hull

c

48
of 1910

9
of 1910

62
of 1910

50
of 1910

17
of 1910

23
of 1910

i

Sept. 15, 1910

Sept. 14, 1910

Sept. 14, 1910

Sept. 14, 1910

o

Sept. 14, 1910

Sept. 14, 1910

11A.M.

11.30A.M.

12 noon

3 P.M.

12 noon

11 A.M.

Official Receiver's
Chambers, 12,
Duke-street, Brad-
ford

Official Receiver's
Offices, 26, Bald-
win-street, Bristol

Official Receiver's
Offices, 12A, Marl-
borough - place,
Brighton

Official Receiver's
Office, 117, St.
Mary - street,
Cardiff

14, Bedford - row,
London, W.C.

Official Receiver's
Offices, York City
Bank - chambers,
Lowgate, Hull

Oct. 12, 1910

Oct. 3, 1910

Sept. 29, 1910

Oct. 11, 1910

Oct. 10, 1910

Oct. 10, 1910

10 A.M.

11.30 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

2 P.M.

1

County Court-,
Manor - row,
Bradford

County Court
Offices, Bridg-
water

Court • house,
Church-street,
Brighton

Law Courts,
Cardiff

Court - bouse,
Edmonton

Court - house,
Townball, Hall

w
t"1

o
Sept. 3, 1910 >2j

•̂

0
Aug. 31, 1910 P*

Nj
Ry

HI

W

QD
t*i
3
§
cd
w
0*

Aug. 30, 1910
*-•
CO
t— >
O

Sept. 1, 1910


